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Close Paul 

From: Grocott, David [(~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~;-~;-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~--~-.-~-~-~-] 

Sent: 06 August 2010 09:02 

To: Close Paul 

Subject: RE: Operation Rochester progress 

Mr Close, 

My diary has a meeting with you scheduled for Monday, I have yet to receive a reply to my 
below email asking that you confirm the location? Unfortunately there is a problem with the 
Ludgate phone system this morning and I cannot get through to find out where you are. 

Your last correspondence reports that you have the material from counsel and were going 
to supply detailed findings before this meeting. I have yet to receive anything. Is it possible 
that I can have something, even a skeleton paper in advance? 

Many Thanks 

Dave Grocott 
p~-t~.~.=.-~.-.-.~ ........... =’~.-.~-.. ....... ~ ...... ; ......... ~ .............. L.P.-.-.J ............ 

L._~.rJ.t%.~..J~.C~’J.~.~.tt_.J._J....4 ........... 
I.._ -r~._#- -#~._.-rJ.. ~.t~.. J.~ .~1_ ~.L~..~" I .~ ~._.~ 

Code A 
L ............................................................................................................................................................................................................................ 

From: Grocott, David 
Sent: 23 July 2010 11:45 L.L-./ 

To: ............................ Cod_e..A_ .......................... j, 
Subject; RE: Operation Rochester progress 

Mr Close, 

Thanks for the update. I will make the 9th August. If you are able to confirm the location 
given that you are now in new premises that would assist. 

I look forward to reading yours and Counsel’s findings in advance. 

Regards 

Dave Grocott 
~_.~._._.~ ........... J. _. _,,~. ,.~.,~, .,,~. ~_. ~.~-_~ ~,1~. �~ _ A. ~,~ _. I. _ 1_. _ .~. ........... J.....x~ ..,~_1~. _ ,eL’~,_4L .L-*~_. J .l..t! _~ ,!~ .~’.L ~ =t 

Code A 

From’ ~ Code A 
i 

Sent: 22 July 2010 17:43 
To: Grocott, David 
Cc: Clements Simon; Gazley Christine 
Subject: RE: Operation Rochester progress 
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Dear DCl Grocott 

I am sorry for the time taken in getting back to you. I now have the last tranche of material from counsel and 
have been working on it but sadly not as exclusively as I had hoped. 

A further meeting with you would be most useful in trying to resolve finally how best to bring this saga to an 
end. 

It would be apposite for Simon to attend. However his first available date is 9 August 2010 at 2.30pm [with a 
back up date of 12 August]. I hope this is nottoo inconvenient for you. Sadly I think we have both been in the 
’same boat’ lately. 

If either date is convenient then please let me know and I will make the necessary arrangements. I will in the 
meantime write to you with the detailed findings. 

I await hearing from you. 

Kind Regards, 

Paul Close 

This e-mail is private and is intended only for the addressee and any copy recipients. 
If you are not an intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail 
and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy. 

Activity and use of CPS Connect systems, the Government Secure Intranet, and the 
Criminal Justice Extranet is monitored to secure their effective operation and for other 
lawful business purposes. Communications using these systems will also be monitored 
and may be recorded to secure effective operation and for other lawful business purposes. 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged 
and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the Hampshire 
Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the information 
is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone +44 (0) 845 
045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete this email and 
destroy any copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to and from the Hampshire 
Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the 
intended recipient. 
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